
LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

 
FISCAL NOTE, 83RD LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION
 

February 16, 2013

TO: Honorable John Carona, Chair, Senate Committee on Business & Commerce
 
FROM: Ursula Parks, Director, Legislative Budget Board
 
IN RE: SB407 by Carona (Relating to an exemption for persons who sell certain burglar and fire

alarm components from the requirement to be licensed as an air conditioning and
refrigeration contractor.), As Introduced

No fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

Local Government Impact

No significant fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 405 Department of Public Safety, 452 Department of Licensing and
Regulation, 454 Department of Insurance

LBB Staff: UP, RB, MW, CWS, KKR
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